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The Subcommittee is atteJ11ptin9 to locate a DOE study prepared, as 
we understand it, at the direction.of -- or even directly by -­
the Nevada operations Office. Accordinq to "Objectives" set 
forth in the RADIOLOGICAL SURVEY PLAN FOR THE NORTHERN MARSHALL 
ISLANDS, Department of Energy, Auquct 22, 1978: 

A study has identified 11 atolls and 2 islands as tb,ose 
most likely to haye rece~yed tallout from one or more 
nuclear tests conducted at Bikini and Ene~eta]S during 
the u.s. Pacific testing program,. 

would you kindly provide the Subcolllllittee with a copy of this 
study referenced in the survey Plan as soon as possible. 

Many thanks. 
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